
#SeeUatCEU 

  
CEU seeks the best students from around the world to join us here in Budapest in 
September 2018. As an active supporter of our university, we invite you to help us 
spread the word about the opportunity CEU provides to obtain a world-class graduate 
education in a diverse, international community committed to open debate and inquiry, 
driven by cutting-edge research into the pressing issues of our time. Our 13 academic 
departments offer 49 master’s and doctoral programs in the social sciences and 
humanities, public policy, business and economics, environmental sciences, law, 
network science, cognitive science and mathematics—conferring U.S. and Hungarian-
accredited degrees to students from over 100 countries and powering a global alumni 
network (now 15,000 strong), working toward positive change in these fields and more. 
  
As I have shared, CEU's situation is still not resolved with regard to the legislation 
known as lex CEU. We believe that the path to a resolution is clear – the Hungarian 
government negotiated an agreement with the State of New York that would enable us 
to remain in Budapest, and CEU signed an agreement with Bard College that enables 
us to comply with lex CEU by launching academic programs in the U.S. The 
government need only sign the agreement and ratify it in Parliament. In the meantime, a 
recent extension of the deadline for compliance with lex CEU enables us to recruit 
students for fall 2018 with absolute confidence. 
  
We hope you will join us in that effort – the best way for those who said 
#IstandwithCEU to support CEU today. Here's how: 

 Check out our #SeeUatCEU campaign on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, 

LinkedIn & YouTube. 

 Share this video on social media, using #SeeUatCEU and #ApplytoCEU. 

 Share our Call for Applications with career or international offices at your 

undergrad alma mater, and friends & family who wish to further their education. 

 Now is the best time to act, as our application deadline for fall 2018 classes is 

February 1, 2018. 

Thank you for standing with CEU, and we hope to #SeeUatCEU often in the New Year. 

  

Best regards, 

  

Michael Ignatieff 

President & Rector  
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